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To whom it may concern,
I am writing in support of the current bill to amend the laws
regarding abortion in Queensland. In the modern world it is widely
established that the rights of a woman with regard to her own body do
not constitute a criminal offense. It is imperative that any
responsible society maintain the rights of all people to make choices
about their own bodies and reproductive choices and those decisions
should not at any time be considered a criminal act.

The current Queensland laws reflect a time where the rights of women
were denied and now you have the chance to change that in our state. I
respectfully ask that you consider removing the criminal consequences
of a decision that should rightfully be made by a woman about her own
body.

Regards
Anthony Peaker
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